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The meeting of the Studies Committee of the Legislative Council 
was called ~o order by Chairperson Representative Larry Pope at 
10:15 a.m., Tuesday, August 11, 1981, in the Speaker's Room of the 
State House, Des · Moines, Iowa. Committee members present in 
addition to Chairperson Pope were: 

Senator c. Joseph Coleman 
Senator Calvin o. Hultman 
Senator Lowell L. Junkins 
Senator Ray Taylor 
Representative Lester D. Menke 

Also present were Mr. Serge Garrison, Director, Mr. Burnette 
Koebernick and Ms. Debbie Dahab of the Legislative Service Bureau, 
various legislative staff and other interested persons. 

On a motion from Senator Hultman the minutes of the July 7 
meeting were approved as written. Senator Hultman then moved that 
the Studies Committee recommend that the Legislative Council 
authorize the establishment of an interim subcommittee to study 
city civil service as outlined in Senate Concurrent Resolutions 18 
and 37 and House Concurrent Resolution 33. The motion included the 
prov~s~on that the subcommittee consist of ten members and be 
authorized one meeting day. The motion was approved unanimously. 
Senator Hultman then moved that the members of the City Civil 
Service Subcommittee be as follows: Representatives Tyrrell 
(Chair), Crabb, Diemer, Connors and Renaud and Senators Readinger, 
Carney and Waldstein with the remaining two senators to be 
appointed by Senator Junkins prior to the afternoon Legislative 
Council meeting. 

The Committee considered and unanimously approved as a 
recommendation to the Legislative Council the members chosen for 
each subcommittee as designated on a list circulated by the 
Legislative Service Bureau with the exception that on the Elderly 
Abuse and Elderly Service Program study Representative Arnould be 
substituted for Representative Connors. The Legislative Service 
Bureau was· also instructed to cross-check its list with lists 
provided by the House and Senate party caucuses to verify the 
membership. The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

DEBBIE DAHAB 
Research Analyst 


